
Mayor Jane M. Tolmach
Notes For "Welcoming"_Remarks To 

Visiting Russian Teachers
Friday, August 17,_ 1973, 11:30 P.M.

Council Chambers
I. Thank you. It's a real pleasure to welcome you to 

Oxnard. We are very happy to have the opportunity 
to meet all of you here this morning.

II. I would like to thank Bea Hartman for helping to 
arrange this visit. Bea is a very good friend to 
the City and we are glad to work with her in 
arranging this program.

III. I understand that you have been studying English at 
UCLA this summer as part of a teacher exchange 
program. I would certainly like to hear from you
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about this program, and about some of your 
experiences in this country during the summer 
(informal discussion• . •)

IV. Again, I'd like to welcome you to Oxnard and extend 
best wishes for a safe and pleasant trip.

—END—


